
 

Need more information? 

For additional information about the DC PLUG initiative, please call 1-844-758-4146, email. 
questions@DCPLUGinfo.com, or visit our website at DCPLUGinfo.com. 

 

 

August 16, 2024 

 

RE: Important Notice Regarding Final Milling and Paving Restoration on 13th Street, NE, 

(2200 blocks) 13th Place, NE, (2300 block), Downing Street, NE (2300 block) and 

Downing Place, NE (1300 block) 

Dear Resident,  

 

We want to inform you that the District of Columbia Powerlines Underground (DC PLUG) 

Initiative's Feeder 14008 is in the final stages of civil construction. As a result, our dedicated 

contractors will soon be commencing the final roadway restoration in your neighborhood.  

 

Milling and paving will occur from August 19 to August 23, 2024, on 13th Street, NE (2200 

blocks) 13th Place, NE (2300 block) and Downing Street, NE (2300 block). The construction will 

occur Monday through Friday, from 7:00 am to 5:00 pm. 

➢ 2300 block of 13th Place, NE between Bryant Street and Downing Street, NE 

➢ 2200 block of 13th Street, NE between Bryant Street and Downing Street, NE 

➢ 2300 block of Downing Street, NE between Bryant Street, NE and 13th, Street, NE 

➢ 1300 block of Downing Place, NE between Adams Street, NE and 14th Street, NE 

During the restoration phase, we request your cooperation in observing all signage and 

temporarily prohibiting street parking. Please adhere to the No Parking signs posted in the 

affected areas. Failure to observe the No Parking signs will result in your vehicle being ticketed 

and towed. Additionally, it is crucial to follow the directions of flaggers for your safety and the 

safety of the workers. Weather permitting, the restoration phase will take approximately 1 

week.  

 

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we progress toward creating a more 

reliable and resilient District of Columbia. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Ann Walters 

Community Outreach Coordinator 

Feeder 14008  

about:blank


 

Need more information? 

For additional information about the DC PLUG initiative, please call 1-844-758-4146, email. 
questions@DCPLUGinfo.com, or visit our website at DCPLUGinfo.com. 

202-549-9072 
202-725-1365 
awalters@dpconsultants.net 

about:blank
about:blank

